
	
New	York,	June	6th,	2018	
	
	
Today	we	participated	in	a	roundtable	at	the	initiative	of	the	French	Government,	aiming	
to	discuss	Europe’s	attractiveness	to	US	fund	managers	post-Brexit.		
	
Christian	Noyer,	formerly	Governor	of	the	French	Central	Bank,	hosted	the	meeting,	at	
the	New	York	office	of	the	French	Treasury.		
	
The	discussion,	which	Bougeville	Consulting	coordinated,	was	lively	and	productive.	We	
had	invited	a	number	of	fund	managers	who	either	already	have	a	presence	in	Europe	or	
are	planning	to	have	one	in	the	near	future.		
	
Part	of	our	job	is	to	assist	US	fund	managers	in	establishing	or	maintaining	a	presence	in	
Europe,	and	in	navigating	the	regulatory	landscape	in	the	context	of	an	evolving	political	
climate.		
	
Thank	you	to	all	the	participants,	from	the	French	government	and	fund	management	
industry	alike.		
	


